
Library Board Minutes
March 4, 2015

Meeting called to order at 6:45 by Deb Peale, Chair.
Also present: Beverly Monsulik , Nancy O’Toole, Pam Mitchell and Cricket Blouin
Those excused: Betty Peterson , Brenda Lake, Lori Clark, Jan Tarbuck, Select 
  Board Representative: Valerie Pomerleau

*Treasurer’s Report: The report was presented.  No action taken as there was not a 
quorum.

*Secretarys’ Report: The report was presented.  No action taken as there was not a 
quorum.

Librarian’s Report: 
 *Winter Book Sale: We made $148.24.
   -10 to 1 seems like a good time frame
 *Nancy is almost done with adult fiction series labeling.  Next will be 
   mysteries.

* Upcoming: Literacy Night at RES will be on April 1st from 5:30 to 7:00.  The 
Readfield Library will have a table and do some kind of activity- maybe a 
scavenger hunt.  Also, an activity with a book.

* Nancy is working on “What’s Readfield Reading?”.
* Possible Poetry Night sometime this spring.
* Summer Reading Program:  It is a hero theme this summer.  Nancy is working on 

many ideas for the program.
 
Recruitment ideas for Library Board Trustees: 
- Notice to parents from RES
- Representative (non voting) from the High School

Discussion about generating ideas for increasing the variety of items the library has for 
loan.  Some ideas were: snowshoes, backpacks with scavenger hunt list, cake pans and odd 
kitchen gadgets. No particular idea has been decided upon.  The discussion will be 
continued in April.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50.
      Respectfully Submitted 
      Pam Mitchell
    


